
This article looks at the origin of Superfest, the world’s longest running disability film festival. It is based on an interview between Emily Beitiks, Associate Director of the Paul K. Longmore Institute on Disability and Superfest co-director, and Superfest founding member Peni Hall. The conversation took place remotely in December 2021.

